Dear Parents,
Greetings from Christ School (ICSE), Bengaluru!

Christ school ICSE management has decided to change the existing pattern of the school uniform,
which will be introduced from the coming academic year 2020 - 2021. The change is being
introduced to improve the current standard of the uniform being worn by students in the school,
particularly by our female students, and to ensure that we have a smart uniform that is a
representation of the high standards we uphold. We also listen carefully to our parents who have
highlighted concerns over skirt lengths. It is the duty of the school to ensure our students are dressed
appropriately and with dignity at all times. Students of classes: I to I, V to VI & IX to X are
expected to purchase 1 set of the New Uniform and all other students are expected to purchase 2
sets of the New Uniform. Kindly cooperate with us to implement this positive change.

The photos of the proposed uniform are uploaded in the school website for your reference.

Thank you.



